
Call 2-1-1 or 1-888-774-7633

www.unitedwayli.org

HOPWA is a program used to purchase and develop energy efficient housing units that provide safe, healthy, 
affordable and sustainable solutions for low income HIV-positive individuals and families. 

The Town of Islip, who receives the funding, selected United Way of Long Island to administer the HOPWA 
program.

	 • HOPWA is a permanent housing solution for low income HIV-positive people in the region.	

	 • Each housing project meets EPA Energy Star requirements and will save significantly on 
	    operational  expenses.

	 • Through the efforts of the United Way of Long Island 50 HOPWA houses have been developed 
	    for more than 200 HIV-positive individuals and their families on Long Island.

For more information, 
contact:

Elaine Kaleta
United Way of Long Island  

819 Grand Blvd
Deer Park NY 11729 

P. 631.940.3722
F. 631.940.2551 

Elaine@unitedwayli.org
or visit:

www.unitedwayli.org/hopwa

Housing Opportunities for People with AIDS 
Long Island’s Only Program Dedicated to the Housing Needs of People Living with HIV/AIDS
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